
                                                 


Chloride Policy

Adopted April 10, 2025


-The Township supports the use of chloride treatments to maintain 
roadway integrity and control dust. Due to the cost, it is not feasible to 
apply this product on a large scale. To assist residents with dust control 

and help with road integrity -


• The Township will set the level of subsidy each year at our March board 
meeting. This decision will be based on budget considerations. The subsidy 
will be set in the form of a percentage. Applications over 500 feet will need to 
be approved on a case-by-case basis each year.


• All approved chloride applications will receive the discount reflecting the 
subsidy.


• Chloride costs will be calculated using the price per gallon billed to the 
Township and then recalculated by the volume applied per foot, or gallons per 
foot, (price per gallon -x- gallons per foot -x- number of feet applied). The 
typical width of the application is twelve feet. Each resident electing to receive 
chloride will be billed using this formula. An administration fee of 5% will be 
added to each bill on all invoices under five hundred dollars.


• Residents can request chloride by emailing the Township At 
milltown@gctel.com 


• Residents who “opt in” to receive chloride applications will continue to receive 
an application each year until canceled. Cancelations will only be accepted by 
emailing the Township at milltown@gctel.com 



